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REGISTRAR’S OFFICE

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS ON JUNE 2023 EXAMINATIONS

You are hereby informed that June 2023 Examinations will commence on 12
June 2023. Registered students are advised to view their individual timetables
on the student portal and/or the website.

Those with outstanding balances are advised to clear outstanding fees
balances in order to sit for the examinations. Students with outstanding
balances will not be allowed to sit for the examinations. Fees balances will be
checked at every entrance, hence the need to clear the balances beforehand.

Information pertaining to any changes shall be posted on the University
website: www.gzu.ac.zw .

Thank you.
ACADEMIC REGISTRY
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